





22<sup>nd</sup> June 2023

Ms Denise Grocke
President of the Rotary Club of Beaumaris
PO Box 7047
Beaumaris
Victoria 3193

Dear President Denise,

On behalf of the National Rotarians Against Malaria (RAM) Manager PDG Dr Bruce Anderson and our other National Personnel, I have pleasure in acknowledging with sincere appreciation your Club's very generous donation to RAM of \$1,500.00 (Receipt number – 289146)

The generosity of clubs such as yours in their support of RAM's anti-malaria programs, has made a huge difference to the lives of so many people in Papua New Guinea, the Solomon Islands, Vanuatu, Timor Leste and West Timor.

RAM supports projects that aim to control and ultimately eliminate malaria. We work with government health programs in our partner countries, and follow the recommended WHO guidelines on the best strategies for control and elimination.

Many of the projects we support are in the area of *vector control*, ie reducing the mosquito population and the opportunity for mosquitos to bite humans and thus spread the malaria parasite. The main RAM expenditures are for the provision and distribution of Long-Lasting Insecticide-treated Nets (LLINs); Indoor Residual Spraying (IRS) and environmental improvements

Thank you once again for your generous donation to the RAM Account and should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me as your Southern Region RAM Supervisor or Vivienne Blennerhassett who is the D9810 RAM Supervisor

Yours in Rotary,

Gloria

Gloria Hargreaves

**RAM Southern Region Supervisor** 

M: 0419 140 090

E: ram.southern@rawcs.org.au

or egharg@netspace.net.au

Vivienne Blennerhassett D9810 RAM Supervisor

M: 0407 260 497

E: vivienneb59@hotmail.com